
 DOMINION EAST OHIO GAS UPGRADE WORK; E. 141st & BRUNSWICK AVE.  PIR-3002 

CONSTRUCTION START: MONDAY APRIL 22, 2024 
 
Dominion East Ohio Gas will be continuing their upgrades to the natural gas transmission and 
distribution system in the City of Maple Heights. Dominion Project PIR-3002 will include work to 
upgrade gas mains and service connections on the following streets: 
 

- Dunham Road between Brunswick Avenue & Krems Avenue 
- Brunswick Avenue between Dunham Road & E 141st Street  
- Tokay Avenue between Dunham Rd. & E 141st Street 
- E 141st St. between Brunswick Avenue and Rockside Road 

                                            
The work will include the replacement of approximately 13,000 feet of low pressure gas line, 250 
residential service connections from main to curb and 187 residential service connections from 
curb to meter. 240 meters will also be moved or relocated. All residents that will be directly 
affected by these upgrades have been previously notified by Dominion.  The area of construction 
is shown below: 

 

 
 
The contractor is scheduled to begin construction on, or about, Monday April 22, 2024.   The 
majority of the work will utilize directional drilling to minimize open cut excavation and disruptions 
to traffic and driveway access during construction.  Smaller excavated areas will be required at 
all service connections to the newly installed main. The City’s construction inspection firm, Quality 
Control Inspection (QCI), will be providing inspection for this project and areas disturbed during 
construction will be restored to original, or better, condition when the project is finished.  
 
Temporary lane closures will be required at various times throughout construction and the 
contractor will be using flaggers to direct traffic.  Please proceed with caution through the work 
zone for your safety and the safety of the construction workers.  If work is occurring directly 
in front of your house, you may temporarily lose access to your driveway.  The contractor will 
provide 24-hour notice if this is likely to occur, and they will work to restore access to your 
driveway as soon as work progresses past your driveway.  

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated.  


